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ASSOCIATION W I L L CONTINUE! 
New of^cers planning for future-immediate and long range. 

/ 1 i -'̂  
I am happy to inform you 
that the Gerard Alumni 
Association is alive and 
well. As you know from 
the June 1990 newslet­
ter, the meeting of June 
28 could have been the 
final one for our associa­
tion due to the apparent 
lack of interest. How-

Jame! P. K. GUb - President CVCr, the alumni showcd 
interest in helping our organization continue. New 
officers for the 1990-91 year were chosen, they are: 
President - James Gilb ('83), Vice President - Dan 
Sieczkowski ('81), Secretary - Sue Kerber ('77), Trust 
Fund Director - Maria Bertoni ('77), and Newsletter 
Editor - Ari Tipton ('88). The incoming board members 
would like to express gratitude to Nancy Contadino, 
Terry O'Neill, Marty Clem, Bill & Terry Bollinger, 
Rusty Foley, and Rose Sieczkowski for their leader­
ship, patience, and perseverance in the three years that 
they kept the organization going. We truly appreciate 
their hard work and dedication. 

The new executive board has set three main goals 
for the Gerard Alumni Association in the upcoming 
year; becoming financially stable, finding a permanent 
home, and increasing the participation of the members. 
As always, money is needed to continue our operation 

and we still need contributions to fund us for the 
upcoming year. To insure that the association has 
funds in future years, the board has decided to have a 
special fundraiser later this year to create a trust fund. 
Expect to see more details about this in upcoming 
mailings. 

Although the closure of Gerard has left us without 
a home, the board is exploring the possibility of mak­
ing our new home at St. Mary's. The St. Mary's gym 
committee has offered to give the association a room in 
the new gym to use as our own. This room would have 
a display for the trophies and memorabilia from Gerard 
and would also serve as an office for the Alumni 
assocation. This generous offer is contingent upon 
both the success of the gym relocation project as well 
(continued on page 3) 
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Although I am new to the position of newsletter 
editor, I am proud to be able to serve the association in 
this capacity. I intend to continue the tradition of 
quality and professionalism that my predecessor, 
Nancy Contadino has established. 

Aside from some minor style changes, one new 
addition to the newsletter is the feature column 
"Redcoats 'Round The World." I think that we're off to 
a great start with the article on Mario Gasca - '87, but 
we'll be needing much more of that kind of material for 
future issues. Also, we desperately need more updates 

for Alum Notes, so keep them coming! If you've got 
any questions, comments, concerns, ideas, or items for 
the newsletter, please give me a call at 982-4490, or 
write me at: P.O. Box 2631-Mesa, Az.-85214. 

I'd also like to take this opportunity to thank our 
advertisers for their generous support, and to ask that in 
return, you consider them for your needs of products, 
goods, and services. 

Now comes the bad news-MONEY. Ad revenues 
do not cover all of our printing and mailing costs for 
the newsletter. The rest comes out of the treasury. 
Eventually, when the trust fund is established, we will 
have a secure source of income. Until then, the future 
of Redcoat Rumblings and the association is 
dependent upon receiving donations. If everyone who 
receives this sent us $1 per year, we would have over 
$3,000 a year to work with. If you enjoy the newsletter, 
if you want to continue to have a central headquarters 
to plan your reunions firom, if you care about the future 
of the association, please contribute any amount that 
you can. If we are going to survive, we are going to 
make it happen. 

General Southwest 
Insurance Agency Inc. 

IndepwKltntlly Owiwd and O p m M 

6900 E. Indian School Rd. 
Scottsdale, Az 85251 

(602)990-1900 
JoeBlnsfeldT? 

John Blnsfeld'82 
Dav«Blnsfeld'85 

C O V E N T R Y HOMES 

S U P P O R T S T H E 
G E R A R D ALUMNI 

ASSOCIATION! 

Mark Davis 
Insurance Agency 

Mark Davis - 73 
600 E. Baseline Rd., #0-8 

Tempe, Az 85283 
Bus. (602) 831-6762 
Res. (602) 820-0445 

For your insurance needs. 

The next board meeting 
will be held on Nov. 5 at 

7pm in James Gilb's House. 
2828 S. Price Road 

Tempe, Az 

Everyone is welcome. 

Call 897-8004 for directions 
and further information. 

Major funding for this edition of 
Redcoat Rumblings has been 
provided by a donation from: 

T H E GEMINI 
COMPANY 
Keith Spade - '77 
Kevin Spade - '77 
Kent Spade - '77 

Help Keep the spirit 
alive! Advertise in 

Redcoat Rumblings! 
Circulation-3,000+! 

L O W - L O W RATES! 

For More Information 
call 982-4490 today! 
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Join the pilgrimage 
to the Monastery! 

By Maria Bertoni 77 

The Monastery Pub that is! 
Time to brush up on your volleyball skills for 
some action at the ol' Monastery Pub. 

Come join the fun, get reaquainted with some 
old friends, and practice your spike on the court. 

We'll get some teams together when we arrive, 
so don't miss out on the fun. „ 

WHEN: Nov. 10th (Saturday) 

WHERE: Monastery Pub 
4123 N. 48th St. (Near Indian School) 

Phx. Az 

TIME: 4-8 pm. 

(Continued from page 1) 
as the support of the Gerard Alumni Association. I 
want to thank all of our alumni who have already 
contributed to the project, your help is gready 
appreciated. I also want to encourage all alumni to 
support this project, either financially or in spirit. 

Perhaps the most important goal for the upcoming 
year is to increase the involvement of all our alumni. 
We have scheduled two all-alumni events to bring the 
members together. These are going to be different 
from previous years, and I encourage you to set aside 
the time to attend these events. In addition, the board 
is looking into creating active chapters in other cities 
which have a large number of alumni, such as Tuscon, 
Flagstaff, and Los Angeles. If you are interested in 
helping us start these, please write the alumni associa­
tion to let us know. Also, there is always a need for 
volunteers to help accomplish the goals of our organi­
zation. If you would like to help, please contact one of 
the officers and we will be glad to help you get 
involved. 

The success and continued existence of the Gerard 
Alumni Association is critically dependent on your 
support. We need participation as well as money to 

Fun in the sun - June '91 
By Maria Bertoni 77 

Coming up soon ... Gerard's fourth annual All 
Alumni Picnic. For a change of pace, we've decided to 
hit the waves on June 9th at "The Island of Big Surf' 
from 10:30 am to 6 pm. 

Be ready for plenty of action - the agenda will 
include the wavepool, water slides, sand volleyball, 
tug-of-war, beach balloon toss, sack races, super silly 
skiing, horseshoes, bingo, raffle, and a costume char­
acter show for the kids. 

A shaded area with a misting system will be re­
served for everyone. There will be an admission fee of 
no more than $11 which includes food and beverages, 
with children under 3 free. 

Lunch will be served between 1-3 pm and will 
include char-grilled hamburgers, hotdogs, ranch style 
beans, cookies, chips, and unlimited sodas. 

make this a quality organization. This is your alumni 
organization and by the end of the year it will be the 
last piece of Gerard that exists. Don't allow Gerard to 
become forgotten, GET INVOLVED! 
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Reunion Updates 
10 Y E A R REUNION 

By Dan Sieczkowski - '81 

Can you believe that we are coming up on our ten 
year reunion this spring? It seems like only yesterday 
we were playing for the class AA football 
championship with Corona del Sol (I forgot who won, 
so don't remind me). Who can forget: Filler Fever, 
Mr. Curran (where did he get that hairstyle anyway. 
Bisector Man?), Freshman Initiation, Senior Trip (or 
lack thereof). Cheese Drives, Mr. Desert, Papago Park 
on Friday nights. Miss K's English classes . . . 

I'm sure that everyone has fond memories of 
Gerard that they would like to share. Well, this is your 
chance. We need to get a committee together to 
organize our reunion. If we do not get enough people 
to help out, we will not have an reunion next year! If 
I receive enough calls, I will schedule a time and place 
for out first meeting. This is a perfect opportunity to 
get the "Spirit of '81" class back together. 

Please call me at 893-0172 if you're interested. 
Also, please see p.7 to help us find lost alums. Thank 
you for your time and consideration in this matter. 

The Diocese is in favor of the plan to build the new 
gym, but will not approve it until all the arrangements 
are definite and secure. Matching funds of up to 
$100,00 are available from a charitable organization, 
but the money still has to be raised to get them. 

Right now, what is most needed are materials and 
labor for the foundation and concrete work. The 
committee has secured the wood floor from Camel-
back High School's old gym. This is worth $25,000, 
but it's not much use without a foundation under it. 

There is also still a large need for bricks. They only 
cost 67 cents, so let's all pitch in for a few. There is 
a space inside the flap of the donation envelopes for 
this. A more detailed list of needed materials is on 

20 Y E A R REUNION 
By Terry Bollinger - '71 

CHANGE YOUR CALENDARS!!! Change 
your calendars for the Class of '71 's 20 year reunion 
to June 8,1990! The current Board of Directors of the 
Gerard Alumni Association has developed a plan for 
the all-alumni picnic to be scheduled for June 9,1990. 
So please change your calendar to reflect our 20 year 
reunion activities to take place the evening of June 8. 
It was decided to change our date for 3 reasons: 

1. School is out for most kids and baby sitters will be easier 
to obtain. 
2. The resorts are less expensive during the off season. 
3. And, June gives us more time to plan! 

One nice thing you could always say about the class 
of '71 . . . we were always flexible! 

I'd like to give a special thanks to everyone who 
responded to our last reunion article. Especially 
Sandy Bonds-McDaniel, Tim Coughlin, John De-
Wolf, Rusty Foley, Naida Brooks, Cynthia Egy ed, and 
of course the Grand Poo Bah himself, John Lorentz! 
Thanks! We'll be in touch. 

the enclosed flyer. If you have any questions, call 
Roger Spade at 271-4190. 

Why support the gym project? 

1. It is the only chance we have for a permanent home 
anytime in the foreseeable future. 
2. If we don't, our gym, which the students paid for is 

just going to be bullddozed. 
3. 50 of our students transferred there after Gerard 

closed and were warmly welcomed. 
4. St. Mary's has been kind enough to display our 

trophies and allow us to meet there. 
5. It's the right thing to do. 

"Heart Transplant" Project Update 
/ By Ari Tipton-'88 . 
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Redcoats 'Round The World 
By Ari Tipton-'88 

Redcoats 'Round the World is a new addition to the 
newsletter. It will focus on alumni that are living in 
foreign countries, either temporarily or permanently, 
or who have traveled or are traveling abroad and have 
any interesting stories to tell. 

This edition features Mario Joseph Gasca '87. 
Mario is in the U.S. Navy and is currently stationed in 
Baharain, a small island in the Persian Gulf region, 
just off the coast of Saudi Arabia. He is a Medical 
Corpsman 4th Class. 

Let's show Mario our support! His mailing address 
is: 

Administration Support Unit 
Baharain 

FPO New York. Ny 09526-2800 
Attn. Medical Dept. 

M. J . Gasca 

If you know of any other alumni stationed in the Gulf, 
or have any other items for Redcoats 'Round The 
World, please send them to our mailing address on the 
back of the newsletter. 

If you would like to send mail to a service member who 
might not be receiving any, here are the addresses: 

A R M Y - N A V Y - M A R I N E S : 
Any Service Member 

Operation Desert Shield 
APO New York, Ny 09848-0006 

N A V Y : V '[ 
Any Service Member 

Operation Desert Shield 
FPO New York, Ny 09866-0006 

Itis very important to type the addresses exacr/y as shown! The 
most important things the soldiers need are mail, canned fruit, 
and reading material. You cannot send any alcoholic, tobacco, 
sexual, or religious materials. 

Class of '88 Mourns Loss 
By Ari Tipton - '88 

On July 11,1989, at approximately 9 pm, Lawrence Edward 
Knudsen died ofnatural causes in Scottsdale Memorial Hospital. 
The first of the class of '88 to fall, Larry's time at Gerard was 
marked by both scholastic and athletic achievements, as will as 
wide-ranging involvement in other activities. 

An honor student, Larry represented Gerard in the Academic 
Bowl as a Freshman and was a member of the National Junior 
Honor Society as a Junior. 

He was a member of the Track team in his Sophomore, Junior, 
and Senior years and was a Varstiy letterman. Although he did 
well in athletics, he can be best remembered for the support he 
gave to others and the way he contributed to the morale of the 
whole team. His other activities included being on the yearbook 
staff as a freshman and the ski club as a senior. 

Larry always displayed true Redcoat Spirit whether on the 
field, in pep assemblies, or other school events. In his graduating 
year he was one of three students voted most likely to succeed by 
his classmates. 

Scholar-Athlete-Friend to all: Larry was a mie Redcoat and all 
who knew him are better for it We mourn his passing... and we 
wil l never forget. Larry is survived by his parents, John and Jane, 
his brothers; John-'76 and Michael-'79, his sister Karen-'82, and 
his fiancee Nicole. 
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Alum Notes " 
Class of 1969 

Linda Friend-Wise and her husband John live in Madison, 
Wisconsin. They have two children; Steven (5), and Rachel (5). 
Linda volunteers at their church, her son's swim team, and die 
children's school. She enjoys tennis, reading, and cooking. 

Class Qfl974 

Peggy Pietruch-Schultz and her husband David live in 
Shorewood, Minnesota. They have two children; Thomas (4), 
and Elizabeth (2). At last check they were expecting another in 
June (Let us hear about this guys!). Peggy received a B . S. from 
U of A and her M.D. from U C L A . Peggy is a dermatologist and 
enjoys boating and running. 

Class ftf 1978 

JoH Alexander-Armstrong and her husband Jeff live in 
Tortilla Flats, Arizona with their two children; Tyler (9) and 
Justin (5). Joli enjoys water skiing and sewing. 

Class ftfl980 

Tim and Christine J . Kelly currently live in Tucson, but 
they are planning to move to Colorado soon. Tim is an air 
research engineer, and Christine is a student. They share their 
home with Rose-the dog, and Phillip and Mama-the cats. They 
plan to also by a horse when they arrive in Colorado. Tim's 
hobbies are recycling, fishing, and volleyball. 

John Suriano and his wife Monica live in Chandler. They 
have one son, Sean (2). John is a C P A and manager of fmancial 
reporting for a real estate development firm. His hobbies are 
motorcycle racing, bicycling, and tennis. 

Class p fmi 

Michael Dippre and his wife Tammy live in Scottsdale. They 
have two children; Nicole (3), and Megan (3 Mos.). Michael is 
a grocery manager for Basha's. He donates blood regularly and 
enjoys camping and Softball. 

Amy Giltner-Hoilister and her husband Michael live in 
Phoenix. They have no children, but they do have a deaf cat 
named Chelsea. Amy received a B F A in gr^hic design from U 
of A in 1985. She is a computer sales-account manager at 
Computer Pro and volunteers at a children's resource center. 
Michael is a mortgage banker for Norwest Mortgage. Amy's 
hobbies hobbies include watercolorpainting, computer graphics, 
camping, skiing, and softball. 

Chris Prusakowski is an electronics technician at Lockheed 
Missies and Space in Sunnyvale, California. He has worked on 

the Hubble Space Telescope, Trident I I submarine-launched 
missiles, and various satellite operations. He was living in the 
Bay Area during the Oct. 17 earthquake and hopes he doesn't 
have to be in another one. Chris received a B S E E T form DeVry 
in Phoenix, and a M S E E from San Jose State. His Hobbies are 
body-building, animation cell collecting, and antique collecting. 

Lynn Wikman lives in Scottsdale, and is President and 
creative directorof Graphic Design Communicating Arts. Lynn 
received a B F A from A S U . She is an active member of both the 
Hioenix Society of Communicating Arts and the Scottsdale 
Chamber of Commerce. 

Jennifer Kerber-Pitts and her husband Gary live in Chandler 
with her step-daughter; Jennifer (10) and daughter, Malaika (16 
mos.) Jennifer received a B . A . in elementary education from 
A S U . She is a full-time mother and loves it. Gary is a manager 
for Ionics/Pure Solutions. Jennifer says that she's settled down 
a lot since high school, which some of her classmates may find 
hard to believe. She enjoys cooking and playing with her 
daughter. 

Class nfl983 

Teresa Sweeney-Chittenden and her husband Bryan live in 
Tempe. Teresa is a customer service manager for Smitty's and 
Bryan is a Dairy manager, also for SmiUy's. Teresa and Bryan 
were married on April 20, 1990 at O.L .P .H. and they honey­
mooned aboard a yacht in die Virgin Islands. 

Class ofl985 

Anna Benitez and Ramon Tuason were married on June 
29di. Anna attends A S U and Ramon is an electronic engineer. 
They plan to move to San Francisco in December, but they 
wanted you to Inow diat their current address is: 1215 E . Oregon. 
Phx, Az 85014. 

Class Qfl988 

Ari Tipton is attending Mesa Community College and works 
for a photography company, but plans to start his own media 
production and advertising company soon. He was a cabinet 
member of die MCC Student Government and served on other 
committees for two years, and is now V.P. of Marketing for the 
MCC Chapter of die Association of College Entrepreneurs. His 
hobbies include rock climbing, photography, marksmanship, 
computer graphics, and camping. 

Class Of 1989 

Andrea Zumsteg is attending N A U . She has worked for 
Wendy's as well as for die City of Phoenix as a Recreation Aide. 
Her hobbies are collecting tapes and "chillin."' Andrea told us in 
giant red-marker letters on her update form to "KEEP THE 
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION AUVE!!!!" 
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Lost Alumni 
The following is a list of some alumni that we have lost contact with. If you have any information 
about them please write it down on the update form inserted in this issue and send it to the alumni 
association at P. O. Box 80126 • Phoenix, Az. 85060 Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 

1966 
Allen, Judy Ann 
Annerino-Ridley, Jackie 
Bamby, Kay 
Bauman, Chuck 
Bobis, Celeste 
BoUaid, Richard 
Boyle, Maiy 
Brieger-Cea, Peggy 
Blower, Kenneth 
Brown, Sharon 
Bums-Reer, Lila 
BusseU, Roberta 
Castillo, Victoria 
Current, Reylene 
Diehl-Tumbow.Caihy 
Edmondson-Farley, Alice 
Englund, Bruce 
Ferroni, Donald 
Frothingham, Barb 
Ganz,Bill 
Hartman, Kathleen 
Hayes-Wayt, Susan 
Heun-Wagoner, Kathy 
Kocuba, Faith 
Larson, Carol 
Norton, Ted 

Tehan-McGuirk, Joanne 
Tobler, Patricia 
WoodAnne, Marie 

1967 
Allen, William Burl 
Ames, Connie 
Annerino,John 
Bickel.John 
BuUer, Phyllis 
Can, MicheUe 
Carter, John Wm. 
Deakin, Robert 
Donnelly, Tim 
Donovan, Helen 
Evans-Kramer, Mary 
Fairbanks-Reid, Maiy 
Hynn, Sharon 
George-Raleigh, Diane 
Gladstone, Stephen 
Heck, Richard 
Hendry, Kerry 
Johnston, Sallyann 
Knape-Ljiw, Mary 
KoUasch, Nancy 
Korosec, Michael 
Lawson, Deborah 
Lyons, Mary 
McNamara, James L 
Miller, Robert D 
Moss, Saundra 
Nafziger, Marilyn 

O'Sullivan, John 
Parks, Kathryn 
Romsey, Angela 
Schwent, Vincent 
SheUey, Theresa 
Stallari, Christopher S 
Strickler, Kevin 
Strojie-Walker, Marjorie 
Vasey, Frances E 
Vos-Woods, Patricia 
Webster, Kathlyn 
Weisel,Loti 
Wolfe, Bob E 
Ziegman, Edward 

1968 
Aschauer, Arthur 
earlier, Tim 
Caruso-Manning, Mary 
Dawson, Barbara 
Erspamer, Richard 
Fooshee, Thomas 
Goodfellow, Kathleen 
Hodges, Clyde 
Jancidi, Michael 
Janusz, Jenny 
Korte-Barrett, Noreen 
Nonis, Alan Michael 
Reinders, Linda 
Roehl-Daley,Michele 
Romley, Nicola 
Sanchez, RoseMahe 
Smith, Bonnie 
Smith, Vicki 
Stark, Michael 
Stickler, Lance 
Walters, Karen 
With, Delia 

1969 
Baumann, Bob 
Bell, Kathleen 
Carudez, Maria 
Chavez, Robeva 
Coughlan-Forsberg, Patty 
D'Apuzzo, Marian 
Dolezal, Ann Celo 
Dimham-Green, Gladys 
Feldhusen, Deborah 
French, Pam 
Gannarelli, Peter 
Hicks, Catherine 
King. Dan 
Kralovic, Ann Marie 
Kucero, Tom 
McBride-Schulte, Barb 
McDonald, Sharon 
Milar, Natalie 
Palmieri, Chris 
Rispoli-Campbell, Ann 

Roberts, Glerm 
Romero, Paula 
Sanchez, Mark 
Schultz-Nixon, Maggie 
Seger-Felder,Gail 
Sheckel-L,anglois, Mary 

Pat 
Smith, Kevin 
Smith, Rick 
Smith, Rosemary 
Sullivan, Mike 
Sullivan-Coughlin, 

CoUeen 
Thale, Candy 
Thibeuax, Celeste 
Timmons, Mark 
Wachowski-Foraker 
Casullas, AUce 
Zimmerman-Bood, 

Carolyn 
ZoUer, Janet 

1970 
Bianco, Toni 
Bollard, Robert 
Brown, David 
Coffman,John 
DeChaine, Dale 
Dougherty, David 
Faudel, Pam 
Healy, Brian 
Hoelting-Wisom, Angela 
Hunn-Hotton, Barbara 
Kenworthy, Philip 
I ^ t , Cathy 
Litus, Joe 
Ijicke-Hughes, Sharon 
Mercer, Alfred 
Sanker. Mary 
Santos, Jose 
Steffens, Jan 
Thill, Bemie 
Timmerman, Kathy 
Westrum, Joanne 

1971 
Alvarez-Ingersoll, Janet 
Benscoter, David 
CampbeU-Houdek, Patty 
Carlton, Gilbert A 
Chapparone,Jane 
Charters, Barry 
Clark, Sherry 
Cochran, Chris 
Colbum, George 
Conner-Heintz, Jeanne 
DeBartolo-Roman, 

Monica 
Duran-Shugrue, Diane 
Edgar, David 

Gallagher, Joseph 
Greenfield, Tim 
Habel, Jeffrey 
Hahne, Susan 
Hargrave, Robin L 
Haughton, Kathy 
Heck, Robert 
Helme, Nancy 
Hodges, Sydney 
Jenners, John 
Kissell, Tom 
Koch, Toni 
Laffey, Colleen 
Laurent, Tom 
Lawlor, Linda 
LeJeune, Paula 
Marquez, Manuel 
McCarville, Michele 
McDonald, Kevin 
McGoldrick-KeUy,Mary 
MiUeU, Peggy 
Moreno, Elizabeth 
Norris, Chris 
Patrick, Connie 
Pisani, John 
Preach-Agapito, Camille 
Reilley, Eloise 
Robb,Gaiy 
Schmich, Mary 
Smith-Wallare, Gigj 
Srebrenick-Tortorella, 

Sheny 
Thornton, Marc 
Winters, Timothy Francis 
Yost, Richard C 
Young, Richard Cari 

1972 
Angstead, Tom 
Baczynski, Jeff 
BeU, Bill 
Benson, Ed 
Busenbairick,Joan 
Cahill, Kathy 
Comiia-Olness, Cindy 
Comstock, Maria 
Grant, Denise 
Darling, Gary 
Dechaine-Binns, Debbie 
DeChicco-Conners, Diane 
DeMerritt, Todd 
Eholet-Radd, Margo 
Dunn, Michael 
Dunn, Monica 
Duprey, Jacqueline 
Erickson, Susan 
Feldhaus, Gerald 
Fischer, Shere A 
Haugen, Mark 

Higgins, Tom 
Karbo, Kevin 
KeUet,MaTyEUen 
Laramie, Walt 
Lester, Caree 
Lon-Johnson, Helen 
Maloney-Moorehead, 

Shannon 
McCarville, Tom 
McShane, Terry 
Meister, Traci 
Morong, Daniel 
Moya, Linda 
Noble, Robert 
Peterson, Ken 
Rickhan, Katie 
Ronan,John M 
Ross-McElcar, Melody 
Schnaufer-Alsup, Vicki 
Sutter, Cathy 
Swiger, Mary Beth 
Tighe, Jim 
TnijiUo-Thomton, Gail 
Weyenberg-Schnaible, 

Mary 
Wierschen-Victor, Susan 
Zielin, Keith 

1973 
Altmann, Jon 
Armstrong, Beveriy 
Bada-Holmes, Pam 
BaU, Robert D. 
Baumer, Donna 
Bonds, Kenneth Daniel 
Brockman, Leslie Wayne 
CampbeU.Mike 
Carey, Kathleen 
Charters, Tim 
Curry, Ed 
Dowd, Michael 
Fischer, Susan 
Glenn, Margareta 
HeUer,Gayle 
Houle, Apuline 
Kase, Dave 
Konkowski, Deborah 
Krolovic, Cathy 
Kuttis, Gordon 
LeJune, Heidi 
LeJune, Kim 
LeJune, Lori 
Lindsey, Dave 
Liicke, Lynn 
Miller, Dale 
Parker, EUzbath 
Paulus, Steve 
Powers, Patti 
Ramler, Mary 

Rappe, Brenda 
Reynolds, Richard 
Shebek, Bernard 
Sieczkowski - Aragon, 

Patricia 
Sirgany, Jamie 
Slang, Gregg 
Thomas, Georgia 
Thompson, LuAnn 
Urie, John Thomas 
Ward, Michael Stephen 
Weyenberg-Badders, 

Vicki 
Winlertwttom, Eric F. 

1974 
Baker-Gibbons, Mary 
Barnes, Meg 
Beaudrie, Renee 
Beaulieu, Denise 
Brockman, Sue 
Carroll, David S 
Daine, William 
Davis, John 
Davis, Keith 
Dunn, James 
Foster, Kathleen 
Gouriey-Olson, Sue 
Guinsler, John 
Hahne, Dan 
Helme-Caron, Kathleen 
Klein-Wendl, Roseann 
Koval, Sharon 
Kuhlman, Susan 
L.aut, Cynthia 
LaWell-Jamison, 

Stephanie 
McCarville-Morgan, Zila 
McGinnis, Patti 
MiUer, Michael 
Morrison, John 
Murphy, Kevin 
Ottaviano, Matthew 
Pina, Paul 
Purcell, Ann 
Quinn, Pat 
Reding-Landon, Kim 
Regens, Deborah 
Rushing, Debora 
Selczo-Macgruder, 

Melody 
Swanson, Lawrence 
Thale, Jeannelte 
Valentine, Robert James 
VanSuch, Dan 
VonFlue-Collins, Kathy 
Welch. Tom 
Wendl, Rose Ann 
Weyenberg, John 

Don't become a statistic! 
When you move or change phone numbers please send us an update. 
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CONSOLIDATED AUTO S A L E S 
Family owned and operated in the same location since 1942 

WE CARRY OUR OWN CONTRACTS 
L A T E MODEL USED CARS AND T R U C K S 

FRANK SARWARK - CLASS OF '68 
WE SUPPORT GERARD ALUMNI! 

1610 E . VAN BUREN 
258-6071 

SHARKO'S 
Catering Services 
For AH Occasions 

4522 N 26th Drive 
Phoenix, Arizona 

242-2662 

Diamonds • DiamondOttodry 
4605 N. Scottsdale Rd. 

(602) 946-5110 
Paul Hamra'81 

Denise Hamra '83 
JeffHamra '84 

Appliance and 
Air Conditioning 

Service 
264-2022 

Steve Sikora 78 
Walter Sikora '82 

GERARD CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL Non-Profit Organization 
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION U.S . P O S T A G E 

P.O.BOX80126 . . PhoerScJ îzona 
Phoenix, Arizona 85060 . Permit No. 1756 

ADDRESS C O R R E C T I O N R E Q U E S T E D 

Phillips-Coksr Nicki Hrs 
3228 M Crocus Drive 

1970 

John
Rectangle


